
Help Veterans Impacted by String of
Natural Disasters

With your support we can immediately provide
relief

Oct 26, 2017

The Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. is accepting donations to help veterans, service
members and military families impacted by the recent string of natural disasters.

Hurricanes Harvey, Irma, Jose and Maria, along with the raging wildfires across our
western region have left many in desperate need of assistance. The VFW’s Emergency Relief
Fund provides our organization the opportunity to react quickly with immediate relief to
those in the affected areas.

To donate to the VFW Emergency Relief Fund, donate online here, or send checks payable
to the VFW, earmarked “Emergency Relief” to:
Veterans of Foreign Wars
Quartermaster General
406 W. 34th Street
Kansas City, MO 64111

You may also show your support by making a donation to the effort by texting the word
“NEEDS” to 91999.

In addition to individual gifts, the VFW is encouraging its Departments, Districts and Posts
to contribute to the relief efforts. (Post Relief Funds can be used to assist per Section 704 (a)
of the Manual of Procedure.) 

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2017/9/help-veterans-impacted-by-string-of-natural-disasters
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